ISLAND CWNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT No 3

Regulgrr meetirig of the Commissioners January 5, 1961

Meeting called to order at 8,15 P M by the chairman Mr, Malone,
at the telephone office at Bgyveiw,

Commissioners present : Mr, James T, Malpne
Mr, Lloyd S Capp

Minutes of the last Commissioner meeting on December 1, 1960
read and approved as read,

Current bills considered and vouchers approwed and signed.

Chief Hunter brought up the question of the telephone and siren
rates for the district. He had on hasbd three propasils from the
telephone company, for the tentative rates to apply at present.
The siren line rat® for the three proposals were Idamtigal ie.,

$ 4.75 per month for each siren. Proposal Ko 1 were to have
private lines at Clinton and Freeland and ten party l¥ges at

Bush Point, Saratoga, and Maxwelton for the phones, e teo
private lines would be § 6125 each per month, the three ten party
phones would be % 475 per month each. A line to Midvale for oper-
ation of the remot® control for the radio base etation would be an
additional $ 15,00 per month.

Chief Hunter also mentioned a private line tk his place for fire
district pruposes which would cost &#**<i# an addittional $12.25
per month,

Mr, Capp made motion and it was seconded that wetry out proposal
# 1 which is® Freeland, Clinton, privete lines @ 6,25 ea $ 12.50 per mo.
Maxwelton, Bush point, and Sarstega 10 party ™ 4,75 ® § 1,,25 ®
A1) five sirens private lines " L75 " $ 23,75 &
Remote control line to Midvale 115,00 $ 16,00 n ®

Total $ 65,50 n w

u

Chief Hunter said he needed a duplicator for get'ing out multi coples
of vatious items and requested permission to purchase same, Stated he
could get a spirit duplicator at Black & Hings for $ 3¥.50 wwich
would be satisfactory.

Mr, Capp made gotiom which was seconded to permit Hunter to buy a
duppicator. O Y -

There being no further business meeting was adjourned at 91 15 P M. -
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